
Are  Justin  Timberlake  and
Jessica Biel Back Together?

On-again off-again couple Jessica Biel and Justin Timberlake
seem  to  be  back  together,  reports  People.   The  duo  were
spotted on an outing in Steamboat Springs, Colorado.  They
attended Biel’s friend’s wedding, and ended up spending the
entire weekend together.  Says an onlooker, “There was plenty
of P.D.A., and they seemed happy.”

How do you know when you should give a relationship another
shot?

Cupid’s Advice:

Getting back together with your ex is a difficult choice to
make, and it can be even further complicated by lingering
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feelings.  Here are a few things to consider before making a
decision:

1. Your feelings: After a breakup, you’re often so lonely that
you return to your ex.  It’s important to decide whether
you’re just lonely or if you have actual feelings for your
former partner.

2. Reasons for your breakup: Figure out why you called off
your relationship in the first place.  If the two of you had a
trivial fight, it may be something you can overlook.  If your
partner has serious character flaws or has wronged you in some
major way, you may wish to rethink getting back together.

3. Your future happiness: If you feel that your ex will make
you truly happy, then go ahead and rekindle the relationship. 
However, if you feel that there’s someone better for you out
there, then end your relationship for good and get back onto
the dating scene with an open heart.

Have you ever gotten back together with an ex? Feel free to
share your story in a comment below!


